
CFP NOTICE TO RUN IN ADP 
 

 
 
  

CITY OF ASHLAND HOUSING AUTHORITY 
NOTICE FOR PUBLIC REVIEW & HEARING 

 
The Public is hereby notified that the City of Ashland Housing Authority 
will hold a Public Hearing to review and comment on BOTH the 2025-
2029 5-Year Capital Plan and the 2025 Annual Capital Plan.  
 

The 5-Year Plan will be reviewed on  
Thursday, November 14, 2024 

At 1:30 pm 
Bay Tower Community Room 

319 Chapple Ave., Ashland, WI 
 

Followed at 2:00 pm by the  
Review of the 2025 Annual Capital Plan 

 
Review both Plans and their supporting materials:  
 

• On our web page: www.cityofashlandhousing.org, OR 
• At the office of the Housing Authority, 
• By calling 715-682-7066 to have copies mailed or emailed.  

 
Public Comment Is Encouraged 

Comments may be submitted prior to the meeting at the AHA 
office or by email at: cityaha@cityofashlandhousing.org. 

 
 
 

Any person or persons in need of a Reasonable Accommodation to attend 
this meeting please contact the Housing Authority at 715.682.7066 and we 

will attempt to make arrangements to meet your need. 
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